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We are nearly there - from 9pm Monday evening 23 March, we will install the lines 
on the road at the Innes Road and Cranford Street intersection. And we will be 
building the new medians on both sides of Cranford Street and on the west side of 
Innes Road. We expect we will have the line marking complete over four nights. We 
are close to commissioning the new right turn traffic signals. Once the traffic light 
poles are installed in the new medians, we can turn them on. This will happen 
overnight in early April. Thursday night 26 March we will putting asphalt around 
the service manhole covers in the middle of the intersection. 

Construction impact
This work involves a small crew with a line marking machine. Nearby residents may 
hear some noise from the machine and the crew working at night. The crew need 
lights, so you may notice extra light coming from the road. Concrete pours for the 
medians could happen as early as 3am, you will hear the truck and the crew 
working on the medians. It will not be as bad as the milling and sealing work. 

Traffic impact
Due to the traffic impact this work needs to happen at night and early morning. 
Traffic on Cranford Street and Innes Road intersection will shift lanes each evening/
night. There is a road closure at night on Thursday 26 March on Innes Road east 
at the Cranford Street intersection. See diversion map overleaf. 

Thank you for bearing with 
us during the night work. 
We know it has been really 
loud and frustrating. The 
end of the night work is in 
sight. 
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CRANFORD STREET: LINE MARKING AND CONCRETE POURS    



Christchurch Northern Corridor

For more information, 
please call or email us: 
0800 262 200 or 
info@cncalliance.co.nz 
sign up to receive updates 
at www.nzta.govt.nz/cnc

 

 

 20 March 2020

DETOUR MAP ROAD CLOSURE NIGHT OF 26 MARCH    


